
4825 Glenbrook Road Weekly Update for Aug. 15, 2014 
 
This week crews continued preparing the site for the tent move activities. Preparations included 
continuing to fill soil drums and removing them from the tent, sweeping the concrete basement 
floor area, and continued equipment decontamination.  
 
As a reminder no high probability work will be taking place during the tent move activities. The 
tent move is slated for later in September. 
 
Additionally, the Shelter-in-Place program is now temporarily over and will resume again in 
November, when we anticipate restarting high probability work under the second tent location.  
 
During this phase, we will still have our traffic control contractor on the road in front of the 4825 
Glenbrook Road property. However, there are two homes being remodeled along Glenbrook 
Road. These construction projects do not have traffic control and have increased the number of 
vehicles parking on both sides of Glenbrook Road. Please be careful when driving on this portion 
of Glenbrook Road.  
 
Safety continues to be our number one priority at the site. Throughout every phase of the project, 
all necessary precautions are taken to ensure the safety of the site workers, the residents of the 
community, and those driving by.  
 
To reach a Spring Valley Army Corps representative in the event of an after-hours emergency, 
please call the project's 24-hour hotline: 1-888-393-0059. During business hours, please continue 
to call the Spring Valley Community Outreach Team at 410-962-0157. 
 


